
 

 
 

Head of English 
Required from April or September 2018  

We are looking to appoint a dynamic and inspirational Head of English with excellent 
communication and interpersonal skills to lead an enthusiastic English Department in this 
excellent and high performing school, to commence either April or September 2018. 

The successful candidate will be motivated and aspirational and will work with the department in 
promoting a love of English both inside and outside the classroom.  You will teach English 
Language and English Literature throughout the Senior School and English Literature at A level.   

A willingness to contribute to the extra-curricular life of the School is essential. 
 
If you are interested in applying for this role please download the job description and application form and 
email your completed form to our HR Manager at hr@burgesshillgirls.com or telephone 01444 241050 if 
you require any further information. 

 

The closing date for applications is 5.00pm on Monday 27th November 2017. 
 
Short-listed candidates will be contacted by telephone and interviews will take place on Thursday 
7th December 2017. 

 
The School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and the successful applicant will be subject to 

an enhanced disclosure through the Disclosure and Barring Service. 
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